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The Sprucewood Forest on the Oyster River  
Durham, New Hampshire 

Leadership Gift Accelerates Progress on Sprucewood!  
 

The Trust for Public Land is delighted to announce a new 
leadership gift of $150,000 from Tom Haas in Durham!  We want 
to take this opportunity to thank Tom, a member of TPL New 
Hampshire’s Advisory Board, for his vision and generosity to get 
us that much closer to our campaign goal.  This gift has built 
momentum in the campaign and leveraged several additional 
gifts including two significant anonymous donations. 

  
We now have a gap of just 3% of our total project cost of 4.1 
million ($122,000).  The clock is ticking toward our urgent deadline 
of March 29, 2013! 

 
If you would like to make a new or additional gift in calendar year 
2013, please access our donation form here. 

 
We continue to offer site walks or snowshoe tours for those who 
would like to experience the Sprucewood Forest and fields 
personally.  The property is magical in the snow!  

 
Thank you for your ongoing advocacy and support as we work 
together to cross the finish line in the next 50 days! 

 
 

For more information about Sprucewood Forest or the Oyster River Initiative, 
 contact Gregg Caporossi, TPL project manager, at gregg.caporossi@tpl.org or 603-833-0082. 

 
For more information about the Sprucewood Forest campaign, and making a gift, 

please contact Betsy McGean, Sr. Director of Philanthropy, TPL, at betsy.mcgean@tpl.org or 617-780-8735. 
 

$4,082,500 
Goal

$3,960,328 
97% Committed 
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